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FLOOR ADS 

Advertise your business in a long lasting 

floor ad in our club's indoor shooting 

range.  Thousands of archers will see your 

ad every year.  Each ad sells for $1,500 

and is good for the lifetime of the floor.  

Contact a board member or club officer 

today!  

President’s Corner 
August, 2016 

Hello fellow Archers, 

How are you doing, folks? Well the turnout for our Rendezvous was a pretty low, 
probably due to the weather we were experiencing. I would still like to thank 
everyone that sweat and bled to make the event great—setting animals, working the 
kitchen, registration and everything else—for those that decided to come out. If you 
see these selfless folks out and about, give them a big ‘thanks’ for all they did—don’t 
wait too long, most of them are getting quite old!  

Watch the heat, stay hydrated and as always, shoot straight!  

- Rick 

I went to a meeting with JOAD recently; the details for the Sept 10
th

 shoot are still 
being worked out. JOAD has bought parts and have repaired and built some new 
target stands. They also will be repairing some of the round targets. THANK YOU! 

I would like to know who has the keys to the club machines. Don’t need them back or 
anything, just trying to get accountability on them. So if you have them, let me know 
so that we can track it better for the future.  

We have started the bridge on the orange range. We should also be seeing some new 
gravel on the handicap area soon, along with a smoother road in the pines.  

Tom Mally robin-hooded Randy Beelner’s arrow! It has taken many years to complete 
this task, congrats Tom! Your turn Randy… 

I would like to thank Charlotte and Dave Mason for all of the great pies that they have 
donated to our shoots. Charlotte does the baking, Dave does what he can. 

Thank you Marv for donating 3 walk-behind mowers to the club! 

We are having a potluck at the Art Foster Shoot; bring whatever meat and dishes that 
you would like. 6pm on Saturday night. Club is providing drinks. Art was a great man 
with a big heart; he loved to eat and shoot his stick. Those of us that knew him, we 
miss him big-time! Let’s have a great day in his memory! 

Joe Schurben is working his tail off to keep things running, help him out by taking care 
of our machines while using them. 

Rod White is hosting a SHOOTING CLASS… 19-21 August, at the Club. Not affiliated 
with the club, but if interested call 319-540-7052, or email: 7erlandson7@gmail.com 

Check out the Arrowhound, they did a write-up about our club. 
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August 2016 Events Calendar 

Saturday, 13 Aug 7am – 3pm   Art Foster Traditional 3D 
                             *6pm Art Foster Potluck in Club House 
Sunday, 14 Aug 7am – 1pm   Art Foster Traditional 3D 

September 2016 Events Calendar 

Saturday, 10 Sept      JOAD Outdoor Championships 

Saturday, 17 Sept 7am – 3pm   Deer Slayer 3D 

Saturday, 17 Sept 1pm    Clout Shoot 

Sunday, 18 Aug 7am – 1pm   Deer Slayer 3D 

    

  

Shavings Editor 

Brian Rogers, brianrogers1979@gmail.com  

 

 

 

REQUEST… 

If anyone has old blue jean material or cotton clothes that they are tossing out, we could use 

them for stuffing in the bags that we place behind targets down on the flats. 

 

Also, as a reminder, please lock the main gate when you enter and depart the grounds. 

This will help deter non-members from inadvertently entering our club and possibly 

causing damage or attempting to hunt and/or discharge firearms. 

2015-2016 Club Officers 
 

President:   Rick Rogers   319-270-8951  bowman_rog@hotmail.com 
Vice President:  Dan Perra  319-393-9196  dan-sr@perra-us,net 
Secretary:  Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457  silverbay13@gmail.com 
Treasurer:  Don Parker   319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Tim Dougherty 319-270-8402  tdougherty@centronic.com 
Board Member: Jeff Morris  319-560-2914  ptodad34@gmail.com 
Board Member:  Ken VanderHamm 319-398-7373  goldsmith001@msn.com 
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Ways and Means 

Gayla Lewis, 563-212-3457, Silverbay13@gmail.com 

Diane Mally, 319-365-4311 

HATS, SHIRTS, ETC. FOR SALE!!! 
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